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The Department of Computer Science, LFDC, and PG College, in collaboration with Carmel 

College Mala, Kerala, has organized a 2-day workshop in online mode on October 6 and 7, 

2023, at 11 a.m. for all BSC (MSCS, MPCS, and MECS) final year students. Dr. Maya 

Mathew, an assistant professor at Carmel College, and Greeshma KV, an assistant 

professor at the Kerala Police Academy in Tiruvannamalai, spoke at the first and second 

sessions of the first day. Dr. Mathew led the Fundamentals of Python Programming class.  

Greeshma conducted the workshop on utilizing Python programming's full potential. She 

went about the various uses for deep learning and machine learning. Pupils gained more 

knowledge about Python programming. On the second day, the session on GPS (Global 

Positioning System) Mapping was led by Ms. Vardhani Chinta, Quality Manager of TCS in 

Hyderabad. Ms. Vardhani outlined the advantages of GPS mapping as well as its uses. 

Students had gained a thorough understanding of many GPS mapping-related topics by the 

end of the course. 

 

 

 

Dr.Maya Mathew Sharing her insights on 

Fundamentals  of Python Programming 

Ms.Greeshma KV,explaining  Machine learning and 
deep learning  

 

 

 

 

 



 MS.Vardhani ,TCS,Explaining GPS Mapping 
Different Applications in GPS  

Global Maps Technology Students participated actively on GPS mapping 

 

 


